
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Norwalk, will be conducting a 

Public Hearing regarding its Moving to Work Public Housing Authority 

Plan Supplement on August 2, 2022 at 6:00p.m.  Immediately 

following, a public hearing will be held on our Agency specific 

waivers. The Public Hearing will be conducted via zoom at: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89109190801?pwd=K2JycXBPYkRUcUFMZH

FTeUFkM1paUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 891 0919 0801 

Passcode: 413817 

 

or call in at 646-876-9923 and use the meeting ID and passcode 

above.  

 

Proposed documents will be available for review at the NHA Central 

Office located at 24 ½ Monroe Street in Norwalk and at 

www.norwalkha.org.  If you have any questions regarding the Public 

Hearing, please contact Anna Keegan, Director of Housing 

Operations at 203-354-1806.  Equal Housing Opportunity. 
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